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5th February, 1959
N
- General No.l54

Messrs. Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
;YOKOHAMA
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S5.8. "PACIFIC MARINER"
Coming Survey in May/June 1959

! We thank you for your letter of the 23rd January

on the caption of the renewal of Lower lNain In jection

Valve Casing, we would now, after the exchange of correspondence
with our Engineers at Sasebo, advise you that the same has

been placed end will be renewed during herf§ coming survey,
&s above stated,
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At the same time, we will carry out general ex-

inination in accordance with your general practice together

with Boiler Survey and Tailshaft Withdrawal as advised you
before.

In order to meet the captioned vessel's commi‘ments
°n Goa Ore, we are now directed by the Uwners to request you
isking your Principals!' approval of one year's grace for the
tessel's Special Survey which falls due in June, 1959,

e ere looking forward .o having your favourable
lews at your early convenience,

Yours faithfully,

Signed,

‘ C.M. YEE
Assistant lManager
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